From: Jonathan Walker (DOA)

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 11:44 AM

To: 'zeringuej@legis.la.gov' ; 'whitem@legis.la.gov' ; 'carterg@legis.la.gov' ; 'sen28@legis.la.gov' ; Goldsmith, Patrick ;
'Phillips-Hymel, Sherry' ; '‘Andress, Katie'; 'millerj@legis.la.gov'

Cc: Randy Davis ; Paula Tregre ; Garret DeBate ; Scott Manguno (DOA-OSP)

Subject: R.S. 49:968K Report: 21-820 DOA Office of State Procurement

Good morning,

The Division of Administration - Office of State Procurement (OSP) hereby submits its report of rulemaking and fee
adoptions in 2019 to the House Committee on Appropriations and the Senate Committee on Finance, in accordance with
R.S. 49:968(K). Specifically, we report as follows:

1.
2.
3.

4,

OSP did not actually (or formally propose to) adopt, amend, or repeal any rule in 2019.

OSP did not propose any fee adoption, increase, or decrease in 2019.

OSP did not receive any petition or submission pursuant to R.S. 49:953(C) in 2019. Accordingly, no agency
responses by OSP were needed.

OSP did conduct a public hearing in accordance with R.S. 49:953(C) in 2019, but no interested persons attended,
and no comments were received.

Please advise if either Committee has any questions or seeks OSP's participation in a public hearing to review this report.

Thank you. Regards,

Jonathan Walker

Assistant Director

Office of State Procurement
Louisiana Division of Administration
Procurement.LA.gov | 225-342-1038




